

JULIU SCIENTIST

NEWSLETTER

Volume 3 Issue 3

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

Dear Mad Scientists,

Welcome to a new school year! I hope that you have had a great summer filled with fun vacations, endless snacks, late nights, and sleeping in. Unfortunately, the summer has come to an end, but that does not mean the fun has to stop. It is now time to buckle down and focus on meeting your new teachers, getting to know new classmates, and learning new class material. Do not be discouraged by fear of new experiences or unchartered territory because I believe that you are capable of accomplishing anything that you put your mind to. Always remember that hard work results in great rewards. Have a great school year!



Sincerely, Paige L. McKnight



SCAN TO COMPLETE SURVEY



CONTACT INFORMATION

y = MX + b

BICK TO SCHOOL BUCKET LIST

Throughout the school year, try to check off as many of these things as you can!

- SIT BESIDE SOMEONE NEW AT BREAKFAST OR LUNCH
- JOIN A NEW CLUB OR SPORT
- MAKE AN A ON A TEST OR QUIZ
- WRITE A LETTER TO YOUR FUTURE SELF
- ATTEND THE SPRING FORMAL
- PARTICIPATE IN SPIRIT WEEK
- CREATE A REFLECTION JOURNAL
- TAKE SCHOOL PICTURES
- GIVE A COMPLIMENT TO SOMEONE IN THE HALLS
- ATTEND A SCHOOL SPORTING EVENT
- PARTICIPATE IN THE SCIENCE FAIR
- READ 5 NEW BOOKS
- JOIN THE SCHOOL PLAY
- HAVE A CONVERSATION WITH YOUR TEACHERS
- VISIT THE LIBRARY
- EXPERIMENT WITH YOUR ARTISTIC ABILITY
- LEARN A NEW INSTRUMENT
- MAKE THIS SCHOOL YEAR AMAZING!



4. m+ x6

